
    

10th September 2018 

 

 

Beryl Solar Farm – Construction commenced 

 

Dear Community member / Resident, 

 

Downer are pleased to update you that Construction of the Beryl Solar Farm has commenced.  

Preparatory site works including fencing, roads and other minor works are underway with the Site 

Office and amenities now in place. Mechanical installation works are scheduled to start in the next 

three weeks and Electrical works soon thereafter 

 

Pile Driving will be commencing on 17th September for approximately 3-4 months.  

The hours / days of work for Piling operations are 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm 

Saturday in accordance with the Development Consent. No piling works will take place outside of 

these hours 

 

The Standard hours of work have been amended and approved by the State Department (in 

consultation with adjacent residence) to 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday (no change) and 7am to 5pm 

Saturday / Sunday.  

Downer will endeavour to cease Construction works 1 hour prior to these finish times 

 

Night Security will be in place from 17th September. Downer have discussed with the Security 

Company that during nightshift no flashing lights are to be used and spot lights kept to a minimum 

to avoid disruption 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact Dower in relation to any construction related matters. The Downer 

construction team can be contacted by email at Berylsolarfarm@Downergroup.com, or by phone 

on 0439 742 832. 

 

Regular updates regarding construction of the solar farm will be included on the dedicated Solar 

Farm website: http://www.firstsolar.com/Projects/Beryl-Solar-Farm 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Downer Project Delivery Team 


